
 
Thank you Mr. Skogley for an excellent 2018 Christmas Program!  The 
show was well-attended by the Cascade community and the students 
brought their festive clothing and entertaining music/dance acts.  A big 
thank you to all parents who supported our music program through the 
purchase of dessert during our pie social.  

 

Merry Christmas and Happy 

Holidays, CASCADE!!!! 


